lmmanuel Christian Reformed Church
June 1, 2014
WELCOME TO IMMANUEL!
We’re glad that you joined us today, and we pray that you will experience a meaningful time of worship with us.
Guest mailboxes are located in the south entrance after the alphabetical list of members.  Please pick up this information if you would like details on Immanuel’s ministries.

This morning Pastor Bob will lead us in Part 1 of “One Lord.  One Church.”  We welcome new members, Rob & Paige Mokma and our new Youth Director, Tyler Cook.  We will also celebrate the Lord’s Supper together.  Elder & Deacon Affirmation ballots are included in your bulletin & will be collected following the service.
Offerings:  General Fund & Building Fund
5:30PM worship at Messiah CRC

NURSERY

Today: 
    10:00AM

Dawn Van Dyken, Ruth Pohler,




Carrie Lems, Katelyn Vander Ploeg,




Vanessa Veldink, Lane Lems, Sam Hoekwater
Next Sunday:

    10:00AM

Julie De Boer, Joani Vander Stelt,




Dot Vruwink, Allyssa Ver Merris,





Janelle De Boer, Spencer Ymker, Josh Ridder
MEETINGS TODAY


9:00AM

Cincinnati Team – Church Basement


3:30PM

Guatemala Team – Adult Ed Room

THIS WEEK
THURSDAY

JUNE 5


7:15PM


Renewal Team
NEXT SUNDAY – JUNE 8, 2014
10:00AM  (Hudsonville High School Auditorium)
“One Lord.  One Church” – Part 2
Select & Install Elders & Deacons
Music Ministry:  Faithful Journey

Offerings:  General Fund & Level 3 Tuition Assistance
6:00PM

“One Lord.  One Church” joint worship at Dimnent Chapel – Hope College
THE LAURELS OF HUDSONVILLE – 9:00AM

Elder Mike Vredevoogd
Kevin Rozema, Schout, Carl Schut families
PRAISE & THANKSGIVING
Congratulations to the following who are celebrating birthdays!  
Joan Miller


June 7

Letty Dyk


June 15

Lula Ringerwole

June 17 – 100!

Clarence Pohler

June 23

Margaret Teune

June 26

You may pick up your flowers at church by your mailbox, or they will be delivered to you.
The family and friends of Joan Miller invite you to join them for cake and refreshments to celebrate Joan’s 80th birthday this Saturday, June 7, 2014 from 1-4PM in the Family Life Center Foyer.
We had a wonderful year in our Kids Hope program.  I want to thank our 16 amazing mentors and 16 super supportive prayer partners for their faithfulness and dedication to our Kids Hope students.  They are the heart of our program!

Thank you to the entire congregation as well for your prayers and financial support this year.  We are looking forward to starting another great year of building Christ's kingdom in our neighborhood in the fall.
 ~Evamarie Eggebeen~
PRAYER REQUESTS

Del De Kleine was hospitalized this past week for cellulitis.  Pray for a good recovery.
Louise Glass – hospice care at home
Joe Lems – severe back pain
Sharon Ondersma – M.S.

Pete Van Rijs – durable cancer remission
Brian Wigger – medication to shrink tumor

Capt Ron Thenn – Army
2nd Lt Stephan Thenn – Marines
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CHURCH ANNOUNCEMENTS
New Members

Rob & Paige Mokma
1340 Jeffery St
Hudsonville  MI  49426

Rob      616-886-9917

Paige   616-566-7007

Summer Worship
June
10:00AM – Hudsonville High School Auditorium


  5:30PM – Messiah CRC

July

10:00AM – Hudsonville High School Auditorium



  5:30PM – 1st Hudsonville CRC
Church Key Holders

A reminder that the locks have been switched so your key will open the east entrance door instead of the south entrance.  This change will be in effect during the church renovation process.

Prayer Room
Guess what?! The Prayer Room had a make over and is ready for you! The format is the same as before—sign up for an hour time slot. Contact Joni Dykema or Michele Vande Steeg know if you have questions or need help signing up (
To sign up, go to: 

www.SignUpGenius.com/go/10C084EABA723A2FC1-come
Blood Drive
We are having a blood drive on June 20 from 2:30-8PM and is part of the Step-Up program for Michigan Blood which will raise funds for the E.T. Benton Harbor Mission Trip again this year.  The blood drive will be in the church basement.
For every attempt, we will get $10 for our trip.
2014 Michigan Bible League Retreat
Recently you received a letter from the Kenowa Division of Bible League International Volunteers.  Please read this letter carefully and prayerfully consider supporting their project to provide Bible study materials and Bibles to waiting believers in South America.  Together, we can strive to end the global Bible famine, helping people meet Jesus, and changing lives for Him.  Thank you for making an eternal difference!

YOUTH MINISTRIES
Benton Harbor Mission Trip – 

Current Middle School/ET students only
Our mission trip is scheduled for August 14-17th this year, so please save the date.  We will also need adult chaperones this year.

FINANCIAL UPDATES

June Corners Offering – Love INC Back-to-School Ministry
May 25, 2014
General Fund
$5,356
Benevolent Fund
     589
General Fund Year-to-Date

Received

$498,045
Budget goal

  544,864
Over (Under)

   (46,819)
Budget received – 91%

Fiscal year – July 1, 2013 – June 30, 2014
To fulfill our General Fund budget, 

an average weekly offering of $11,593 is necessary.

Please tithe in faith and as your response to God’s blessings.
REQUESTED ANNOUNCEMENTS
Revive is looking for volunteers to help with weekly donation pick-ups and occasional deliveries.  Owning a vehicle that could pull the enclosed trailer is helpful but not necessary.  The greatest need is able-bodied volunteers to go as a team of 2-3 to pick up furniture and other miscellaneous items one day a week as scheduled.  If interested, please contact Revive at 662-3375 or revive@unitychristian.org.

Sunset Retirement Communities and Services is holding its Annual Meeting on Tuesday, June 3, at 7PM, in the Sunset Manor & Villages, Village I dining room.  Anyone who has donated $25 or more in 2013, is a resident, or is on our waiting list is invited to attend.
Starlight Ministries is adding to their programming this summer: 
· Summer Support for Moms Grieving a Child Loss

· Summer Book Club Featuring “Heaven is for Real” & “Dancing on My Ashes”

· Grief and Bereavement Educational Series

· Cinema Support for Children and Teens 

· Yolates: A mixture of Yoga and Pilates

For more information on these programs please visit www.starlightmin.org or contact Cara at 616-662-1999 | cara@starlightmin.org 

Host families needed!

Partners In Learning is currently looking for host families for three international students who are planning on attending Unity Christian for the 2014-2015 school year.  

· One student is a senior from South Korea who has been studying at Unity for the past two years. 

· The second student, also from South Korea, is a junior who has been studying in the U.S. for 1 year and is transferring to Unity Christian for his junior and senior years. 

· The third student will be attending as a sophomore and he will be a first year student from China.  

We may also have a student for South Korea who will be attending the 9th grade and will only be here for the Fall semester.  

A stipend is provided to the host family to help offset any costs that incurred while hosting.

For more information on hosting please contact:

Rod DeJager at Partners In Learning 

616.246.6302 or email at rod@partnersinlearning.org

5K Run to Benefit Kids Hope USA

The Saturday Slip N Slide 5K Run/Walk will be held on Saturday, June 21, 2014.  Race begins at 8:30am.  Registration is open now.  Register online at www.SaturdaySlipNSlide.com, or contact Lori at City2Shore Real Estate (662-9664) for a registration form.  All proceeds benefit KIDS HOPE USA.

Volunteers Needed

The Saturday Slip N Slide is looking for volunteers on Saturday, June 21, 2014.  Be a part of this fun, family-friendly afternoon at Rosewood Park in Jenison (Rosewood and 18th).  The Saturday Slip N Slide proceeds benefit KIDS HOPE USA.  Contact Lori at City2Shore Real Estate (662-9664) for further details and a volunteer form.

2014 Michigan Bible League Retreat

Do you need a break from your normal routine? Make plans to come to a great retreat on September 23, 2014, at the Prince Conference Center in Grand Rapids. The retreat hosted by Bible League International Volunteers will be a time of spiritual renewal as you experience good fellowship, great music, and an inspiring speaker. Adelle Dickie is a remarkable woman and a compelling speaker. With a touch of humor, Adelle has the uncanny ability to share the moving story of her personal losses in uplifting presentations that give the listener hope, encouragement, and insight. Our concert by The Metropolitan Choir of Praise will leave you praising God through their ministry of music. The concert will be open to everyone – young and old, men and women. See a brochure/poster or ask your Key Contact, Martha Herweyer, for more details.

WEEKLY PRAYER GUIDE

June 1, 2014
SUNDAY

Remember in prayer and with a card this week our shut-ins:  

Letty Dyk, Corky Van Leeuwen
MONDAY

Pray for God’s strength to be with the many persecuted Christians in Kyrgyz Republic.

TUESDAY

Pray for God’s blessing and protection this week on our Youth Director, Tyler Cook.
WEDNESDAY

Pray for Lee & Carolyn Baas as they work with the W.I.T.S. Missionary Support Ministry
THURSDAY
Pray for these young adults and remember them with a note or card:

Amber Vedders, Katelyn Venema, Allyssa Ver Merris
FRIDAY

Pray for God’s safety for our youth during the summer months.

SATURDAY

Ask God to bless the civil and church leaders of our city and the residents of your street.

Denominational Prayer Line:  1-888-CRC-PRAY
Love INC

Love In the Name of Christ has the opportunity to help supply items for a week long Christian camp for teenage moms, their mentors and their children.  The camp is a place for the moms to connect with other teenage moms and also focus on building a relationship with Christ. In order to help, we are in need of 540 each travel size shampoos, conditioners, lotions, and toothpaste, 540 toothbrushes, 540 bars of soap and 540 combs. Also needed are 90 bottles of baby shampoo, baby lotion, 90 tubes of diaper ointment, 135 baby bottles, 135 sippy cups, 225 baby bibs and 90 wash clothes. If you are able to provide a portion of these items, please bring them to the Love INC main office, Attn: Tonia (3300 Van Buren, Hudsonville) by June 30. Tax receipt forms are available.

Cashiers are need on Thursday and Friday afternoons (1-5PM) and Saturdays (10AM-3PM). The Clothing Team is in need of additional help on Friday afternoons (1-5PM) and the Prep Room is in need of volunteers on Tuesday and Friday afternoons (1-5PM) and Saturdays (10AM-3PM). Training will be provided. If you are interested in learning more, contact Tonia at toniaw@loveinthenameofchrist.org.

Volunteer Opportunities at Jehovah Jireh Ministries
Are you between the ages of 14 & 84? Would you like to be part of a fun community outreach event? Then come volunteer at Kids Day on Saturday, June 14, at the Hudsonville Fairgrounds. 

This is the 5th year Jehovah Jireh Ministries is organizing this family friendly event. In order for it to happen, we need LOTS of volunteers. You can help set up, do a game or activity, help in the food court, or help tear down. Most jobs can be 2-3 hour shifts.

Please contact us at 896-1570, jjmjamestown@att.net, or Bridget Gilliam bgilliam@hpseagles.net.
Home needed for 5 refugee siblings!  There is a pressing need for a family who is willing to host a sibling group of 5 (two girls ages 11 &17 and three boys ages 7,14,and 15) from Africa. They were being taken care of by their grandmother, but she passed away.  They are very supportive of each other and do not want to be separated.  They enjoy sports and going to school.  If you are interested in providing a home for these siblings, please contact Bethany Christian Services, Refugee Foster Care Program, call (616) 965-8026, or email msimon@bethany.org for more information.
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